German delegation

So we met with the german delegation again, submitting our report. We also made sure all other NGOs
would know about the results, and, luckily we were able to discuss our findings in a one-hour chat with
the German Secretary of Environment Barbara Hendricks. She was leading the German delegation for
Paris, with only 2 weeks to go. We met her at a climate walk near Wuppertal, Germany. Secretary
Hendricks was pleasantly surprised about the news, and, she was so excited about this solution that
she that she actually suggested to add a sentence about “worldwide cheap renewables” into Chancellor
Merkel's speech for the Paris summit she was actually preparing.

We also sent the report to the White House, including a reference to the recent National Renewable

Energy Laboratory (NREL) report, surveying ever falling costs for renewables in the US.



